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The limitation that the Quantity not exceed  3096 AF when combined with File Nos.22306, 41192, 42084, 43105,  
43220, 43333, 43635 44248 & 44945 should be corrected to not exceed 3080 AF quantity with File Nos. 22306,  
41192, 42084, 43105, 43220, 43333, 43635 44248 & 44945.  LI per email of M. Meyer.







  

March 28, 2025 

 

HIGH PLAINS PONDEROSA DAIRY LLC 

2042 V RD 

PLAINS KS  67869 

 

RE: File No(s). 45295 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

The Division of Water Resources (Division) has received your application(s) to change the place of use, 

point of diversion or use made of water for the file number(s) referenced above. Please be aware that the 

Division may have a large number of pending applications on hand at times and makes every attempt to 

process them in the order in which they are received.  You will be contacted if additional information is 

required. 

 

Please note, this letter only acknowledges receipt of your application(s) and does not guarantee approval.  

In accordance with the provisions of the Kansas Water Appropriation(s) Act, the use of water as proposed 

prior to approval of the application(s) is unlawful. 

Additional information about the process may be found on our website at agriculture.ks.gov/divisions-

programs/dwr.  If you have any other questions, please contact our office at 785-564-6640 or your local 

Garden City Field Office at 620-276-2901.  If you call, please reference the file number so we can help 

you more efficiently.  

 

 Sincerely, 

 

                                                                                 

 

Kristen Baum 

New Applications and Changes Supervisor 

 Water Appropriation Program


